

Sent to BID Businesses on 30th June 2021

St John's Hill Bridge and Lavender Hill Junction Repair Works and Improvements

We have received enquiries regarding the St John's Hill Bridge and Lavender Hill Junction Improvements. I recently included details of these council works in my last Newsletter correspondence to you. However, I thought it would be helpful to resend the Council's document and map again.

Link to map

Link to Council document

-ends-

If you are a Clapham Junction BID business and you have missed any of these communications, or for more information – please contact Roz Lloyd-Williams, The Executive BID Director, The Junction BID Tel: 07522 812299 email: roz.lloyd-williams@thejunctionbid.co.uk